
June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I’m delighted to announce that I will once again be planning a preloved uniform sale. The last 

two years have been a huge success. We have been able to help many families with the cost of 

buying uniform and have raised an incredible £842 for charity in the process. 

 

The date is still to be confirmed, however in the meantime, I would like to invite you to drop 

off any good quality uniform that your child has outgrown, or if your child is in Year 11, will no 

longer need after their exams. All items are accepted, including ties and PE kits, they have 

always been particularly popular. We also had some coats donated last year which we were 

very grateful for. 

 

There will be another opportunity to donate uniform after the end of the school year, again the 

date and location will be confirmed nearer the time. 

 

As before, donated items will be sold for a small fraction of the price when new, and all 

proceeds will be donated to St Damian’s chosen charity for 2024. 

 

The success of this will be hugely reliant on donations from parents and I hope I can count on 

your support.  

 

Remember, when we recycle clothes, we also play a part in reducing landfill. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Victoria Ormston 

 

Victoria Ormston  

 

 

 


